
                                                                    
 

 
 
 

August 2017 Newsletter 
 

Happy August everyone! Hope everyone is keeping cool in these 100-degree days! 

Just a quick reminder that our annual picnic is fast approaching and 

tickets for the main raffle prizes are going fast. Remember you can 

purchase tickets online through August 9, after that they will not be 

available online. You can still purchase from various Range Safety 

Officers, and at the picnic itself (if there are tickets still available.) 
 

 

Annual Picnic Sunday August 13, 2017 
 

Please join us for our annual picnic on Sunday, August 13, 2017, from 1pm – 4pm. 

The picnic will be located at High Hill Ranch, 2901 High Hill Road, Placerville. 

Barbecued Tri-tip, homemade chili, garlic bread, beer, wine, soda and water will be 

provided. If you are planning to attend we ask that you bring something to share. If 

your last name begins with A thru G, please bring a dessert, if your last name begins 

with H thru Z, please bring a salad. Price is: Adults – $10; Children 5 to 10-years-old 

– $5; Children under 5 FREE! 
 

 
The 3 main raffle prizes are: 

1. Henry "Big Boy” Lever Action 45 LC 

2. Smith & Wesson MP Shield 9mm 

3. Stoeger “Condor” 12 ga. Shotgun, over/under w/28" Barrels 

 

Additional raffle prizes donated by Allen Thordsen 

1. (2) FRS-15 Gen 111 AR Carbine Stocks 

2. (2) FRS-15 Gen 111 AR Rifle Stocks 

Visit the links page and click on Thordsen Customs for more info. 
 

Main raffle prize tickets are available for sale, from Letty Baumgardner at the 

Mountain Democrat, 2889 Ray Lawyer Drive, Placerville: Monday thru Friday, 8am - 

4pm, call first (530) 409-3006; Larry Ward, Ward’s Automotive, 2189 Sunrise Dr., 

Diamond Springs: Monday thru Friday, 8am - 5pm, Big Horn Gun Shop, 6271 

Pleasant Valley Rd, El Dorado: Tuesday thru Saturday, 10am – 5pm; and from 

numerous Range Safety Officers. The tickets are also available for sale on the 

website. 



 

 

 

AMMO TABLE 
 

We also have an ammo table that will be displayed at the picnic. This table will hold 

various types of ammo donated by our members. Tickets for the Ammo Table will be 

sold at the picnic for $20 per ticket. Winner will take entire table. For those that 

donate to the Ammo Table you will receive a complimentary pass to shoot at the 

pistol and rifle range, or a round of trap. This table was a huge success last year. 
 
 
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 
Make sure to check out the calendar on our website www.edrgc.com for upcoming 

events in August and September. I highly recommend that you check the calendar 

before going out to the range and call the RSO that is working the discipline you are 

interested in shooting, just to make sure that nothing has changed. 
 
 
 

 


